
From: Lotika Pai  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 1:20 PM 
 
Subject: Post-event disclosure 4/30/2024: Reasonable Hosting Reporting 

  
Hi! I attended The Next Street Breaking Bread dinner event on Tuesday evening 4/30/2024 with 

Deputy Mayor Kenya Merritt. My attendance was in connection with my official City duties. 
  
Where: 
Girl and The Goat (809 W Randolph St). 
  
Thanks, 
Lotika 
  
  
Lotika Pai (she/her) 
Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

  

   
 

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp/provdrs/small_business_advocacy.html

